
IDE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

Ide Hill News 
Term 1 Week 3 

“Do everything in Love”  
 

 
Bell Ringing! 
Year 6 had fun this afternoon at St Mary’s church, 
Sundridge and Brasted, learning about the role of a 
campanologist. 
 

 
 
 

The children learnt that the bells were actually taken 
down in 2006 and taken to Whitechapel to be 
mended. They also learnt that the name for the fluffy 
bell pull is called a ‘Sally’. The children enjoyed 
listening to a bell ringing demonstration and were 
able to watch the bell ringers in action via live feed! 
They then had the opportunity to ring the prayer bell. 
It was an interesting and fun afternoon. Many thanks 
to Mr Howse for organising this visit.  
 

Collective Worship 
Next week we will be 
exploring what it means to be 
loyal through the story of Ruth 
and Naomi 

 
 

Attendance Ted 
Winner 

House Cup  
Winner 

 
Saplings 

 
Leeds 

 

 

 

 

 
Ethan, Marley, Charlie , 

Harry and Elouise.   
 

Next Week 
Monday Saplings in all day.   
Tuesday  
Wednesday Harvest Envelopes in please 
Thursday 9:45 Data Meeting – all governors 

welcome.  
Final deadline for Harvest Envelopes.  

Friday Harvest Worship at St Mary’s church 
  

Weekly Awards 
These will be presented at St Mary’s church on 
Tuesday at 2:30. Parents are very welcome to attend.  
 

Elms Sammy – For his attention to detail on his 
kiwi painting.  
Harvey – For sounding tricky words out 
when writing about his favourite foods.  

Beech Max – For sharing his love of maths with 
others during group work.  
Sienna – For being a kind friend and an 
excellent role model.  

Willows Ethan – For his excellent and concise 
explanations of why things happen in 
science.  
Amber – for her enthusiasm and fantastic 
contribution to all class learning. She is 
setting a fabulous example to all.  

Hazel Joshua – For his beautifully written 
character profile.  
Alastair – for being so helpful in the 
classroom.  

Ash Ellie – For settling in to her new school 
and being ready to start her learning.  
Dylan L – For his beautiful presentation 
of learning in all his books.  

Oaks Alfie – For an amazing and very funny 
non chronological report.  
Keya – For her excellent, systematic 
approach to finding factors of numbers 

 

Harvest Envelopes 
This week the children were given their Harvest 
envelopes and were challenged to fundraise by 
completing some jobs at home. Please could all 
envelopes be returned to school via the children’s 
book bags by Thursday 26th September. Each class 
will take their envelopes to St Mary’s church as an 
offering during our Harvest Celebration., which will be 
led by Willows and Hazel class this year.  


